
“Aspiration, Inclusion, Happiness”

Monday 21st October 2024

Photograph Consent Form

Dear Parent or Carer,

Like many other schools, we regularly use social media to showcase all the amazing learning, events and
fun activities that take place at Crossley Hall. We capture as much as we possibly can and we do need
consent to be able to share pictures.

We would appreciate consent given for more of our children to be photographed. Please see the link to the
Google form and complete it for your child/ren if you haven’t already!

Follow us on X - @CrossleyHallPAY

Link for the Google form: https://forms.gle/wDV8pGEyuweNfiM59

Yours Sincerely

Mrs E Monnery
Headteacher

_______________________________________________________________________________________

Headteacher: Mrs E Monnery Thornton Road, Fairweather Green,
Deputy Headteacher: Mrs T Bramley Bradford, West Yorkshire, BD8 0HJ

T: (01274) 488 703
E: office@chps.paymat.org
www.crossleyhallprimary.co.uk
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